From: Sam Enis

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher. Mike, EMNRD; Nick Koch; Susan Litherland
Subject: Candelario Spill #2 Summary Report

Date: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 3:37:09 PM

Attachments: Candelario 24 #1 SWD Spill No 2 Summary 20160803.pdf
Heather,

We previously discussed a small leak of produced fluid near the Candelario 24 #1 SWD tank battery

that was identified by you and Mike Bratcher during a site visit on 27 January 2016. Please see the

attached letter documenting the additional research and assessment conducted for this ond spill.

Let us know if you have any questions, or if anything else is needed to resolve this matter.

Thanks,

I_ e _I Sam Enis, P.G.

SQ Environmental, LLC

I | S.Enis@SQEnv.com

www.SQEnv.com
I_ TR _I 512-574-1199
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